
 
 
Final Instruction 2 
 
To All Competitors, 
 
Reminder to all competitors to have fire extinguishers on display. Please refer to 
Appendix 25, Art. 2.10.2 of the current Motorsport Ireland Yearbook regarding fire 
extinguishers requirements and signage in the Service Area. 
 
Please note there is a change of official for the event. The original ESLO, Mark O’Sullivan 
has been replaced with Thomas O’Riordan.  
 

Kind regards, 

Gerry O’Brien 

Gerry O’Brien 
Clerk of the Course 
03OCT2024 


